
Severe asthma:

We’re working 
to give you more 
freedom between 
treatments
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The NIMBLE Study is looking at a possible new medicine 
(study drug) for people with eosinophilic asthma (a type  
of severe asthma).

The study will look at how safe the study drug is and whether 
it works for adults and adolescents with eosinophilic asthma.

You or someone you care for may be able to take part if you/they:
• are at least 12 years of age
• 	�have severe asthma that has been controlled with

mepolizumab or benralizumab for at least 12 months.

Want to know more?

If you are interested in learning more about the NIMBLE Study, 
please contact:

ALLERGY, ASTHMA & SINUS CENTER, S.C. 

414.529.8519       mke-asthma.com


